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To whom it may concern,

Please do not approve this gas export scheme. Selling gas overseas is
not good for the US economy in the long run, but the most important
reason that this is not in our interest is because continued mining and
producing gas is very bad for our environment, due to the emissions of
carbon dioxide and methane, and their effect on the temperature of the
atmosphere; ie, climate change - which will be devastating if such
projects continue.

Sincerely,
Laura Kaye

Northfield, MA
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